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We are looking forward to welcoming Spring with regular activities around the community and home.  

 

We recently hosted the Quarterly Meeting where we were able to welcome our newly seated Councilwoman Herodes, new Hous-
ing Director and many community members. Thank you to those that were able to come in person and via Zoom. It is encouraging 
to see members engage with and support the Tribe. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming more members at the Annual Powwow at the Tribeôs new and permanent powwow grounds. 
The grounds will be located at the top of Hill 57, adding to our footprint just north of Great Falls. Additionally, the Food Sover-
eignty Building is nearing completion, and the Tribe has plans to expand services to members soon.  

 

The Tribal Council continues to work on expanding health care options and programs for tribal members. The Little Shell Tribal 
Clinic is currently accepting dental patients and continues to offer primary care and pharmacy services among other services. If 
you have not visited the clinic, I encourage you to do so. The Tribe also continues to leverage the Mobile Medical Unit to provide 
public health services, including COVID-19 vaccines and testing, on a regular basis. Please like and follow the Little Shell Tribal 
Facebook Page to receive updates about the Mobile Medical Unitôs schedule.  

 

The Tribe also recently began our required annual audit. The Tribeôs hard work and diligence has resulted in all clean audits since 
our federal recognition was restored. We look forward to reporting positive results to tribal members as the auditors complete their 
work this summer. Our record of financial responsibility is opening new doors for the Tribe to contract with the federal govern-
ment and assume more programming responsibilities. 

 

As the school year comes to a close and we prepare for long warm days of summer. Please check out of social media and Facebook 
pages for way to connect and interact with the Tribe and other tribal members. Our community and our culture will be strong for 
your positive and constructive engagement. 

 

      Miigwech (Thank You),  

 

       Chairman Gerald Gray 
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